VE9: Change in Business Registration Certificate 
On 08 Sep 2017, VNECO 9 Investment & Construction Joint Stock Company announced the change in Business Registration Certificate as follows:
Change in headquarter address of the Company

- New headquarter address: No. 20 Hung Vuong, Loc Tho Ward, Nha Trang City, Khanh Hoa Province
